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Overview 

This Report is issued in response to the Nonroutine Adaptive Management proposal 

submitted by the Program Manager of the Edwards Aquifer Habitat Conservation Plan, 

dated September 1, 2016.  According to the FMA, the EAHCP Stakeholder Committee is 

responsible for reviewing and making recommendations to the Implementing Committee 

for proposals submitted through the Nonroutine Adaptive Management process. This 

Report presents the final recommendation of the EAHCP Stakeholder Committee 

concerning this Adaptive Management proposal. 

 

1. Summary of the Nonroutine Adaptive Management Proposal 

On September 1, 2016, the EAHCP Program Manager submitted the attached 

Nonroutine Adaptive Management proposal to the Science, Stakeholder, and 

Implementing Committees. It involves modifications to the submerged aquatic 

vegetation (SAV) restoration programs affecting the Long-term Biological Goals 

(LTBGs) for the fountain darter (Etheostoma fonticola) in the Comal and San Marcos 

systems and the flow-split management of the Old and New Channels of the Comal 

River. 

 

2. Summary of September 15, 2016 Stakeholder Committee Discussion 

[Will be written up during/following meeting.] 

 

3. Nature of Stakeholder Committee Decision 

[Will be written up during/following meeting.] 

 

4. Recommendation 

[Will be written up during/following meeting.] 

 

5. Attachments 

 Nonroutine Adaptive Management proposal dated September 1, 2016 

 Nonroutine Adaptive Management Scientific Evaluation Report, EAHCP Science 

Committee, September 9, 2016 

 Minutes from the September 15, 2016 Stakeholder Committee Meeting 
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